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Kawasaki Robotics e- News is an electronic bimonthly newsletter that provides our customers with useful information on robotics. 
 

 
  

      
 
 

Since the opening of Kawasaki Robostage, more than 10,000 people have visited the 
showroom in only 14 weeks, reflecting the huge public interest in Kawasaki and the coexistence 
of humans and robots. 

It targets both companies considering utilizing 
robots as well as the general public, aiming to 
serve as a place where anyone can come to see, 
experience and deepen their understanding of 
robotics.   

 
Opening hours: 
Tue., Wed. & Fri.:   10:00 – 18:00 
Sat., Sun. & national holiday:  13:00 – 18:00 
* Closed on Mon. & Thu., unless it is a national  

holiday. 
 
(photo) The 10,000th visitor, Mr. Miyakura and his 
daughter (in the center) with Robostage staffs. 

 
For more information ⇒ 
https://robotics.kawasaki.com/userAssets1/files/news/as/kawasaki_robostage_en.pdf 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Kawasaki plans to launch a new compact robot controller 
on 1st December 2016. The new “F series” controller 
simplifies maintenance and saves energy while inheriting the 
excellent operability of the existing E7x and D6x controllers. 
The new F series controller is the smallest and lightest in its 
class in the industry. 

 (photo: F60 controller) 
 
For more information ⇒ 
http://global.kawasaki.com/en/corp/newsroom/news/detail/?f=20161124_9702 
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